
  
 

200 Spielman Highway  Burlington, CT 06013-1735  860-673-6789 

Town of Burlington 

 
WEBSITE DESIGN COMMITTEE 

REGULAR MEETING 
    March 29, 2023 
 

A meeting of the Website Design Committee was held on Wednesday March 29, 2023.  Committee 
members present were Bryan Cassidy, Daniel Cooper, Craig Morrell, Mark Nezas, J.P. Parente, Christa 
Ronalter.  Also in attendance were First Selectman Doug Thompson and Selectman David Goshdigian.  
 
1. Call Meeting to Order: 
First Selectman Thompson declared a quorum was present and called the meeting to order at 6:34 PM.  
 
2. Election of Officers: 
Nominations for Chairman was called by First Selectman Thompson. 
 
Following a review and discussion, a Motion was made, seconded, and passed unanimously to  
to nominate Craig Morrell as Chairman. Cooper/Cassidy 
 
Nominations for Vice Chairman was called by First Selectman Thompson. 
  
Following a review and discussion, a Motion was made, seconded, and passed unanimously to  
to nominate Brian Cassidy as Vice Chairman. Cooper/Parente 
 
Nominations for Secretary was called by First Selectman Thompson. 
 
Following a review and discussion, a Motion was made, seconded, and passed unanimously to  
to nominate Christa Ronalter as Secretary. Cooper/Cassidy 

 
 

3. Future Meeting Dates: 
Chairman Morrell opened discussion for future meeting dates. 
 
Motion made, seconded, and passed unanimously to accept the 3rd Tuesday of the month at Town Hall. 
Ronalter/Parente  
   
4. Adjournment: 
There being no further business, a Motion was made, seconded, and passed unanimously to  
adjourn the meeting at 7:50pm.  Ronalter/Cassidy  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Christa Ronalter, Secretary  


